
From  

Sent: April 8, 2021 10:52 AM 

To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: Please extend the trail 

 

My name is Judy Imlay and I am a resident of Burdick crescent in Tecumseh. Please 
consider extending the trail connection to lakewood Park. I am a senior that is worried 
about safety and would love to walk this path without having to cross the street twice to 
access the park. This would be so much more convenient. 

 

Thank you for your time. 
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